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www.NMKidney.Org 

 

We are contacting you regarding our “1st Annual Peddle For Your Kidney” fundraiser. Over the last ten years, New Mexico 
has seen an increase in the rates of kidney disease across all demographics. NM Kidney Foundation is dedicated to the 
health and wellness of our community. This fundraiser will be a great opportunity to bring awareness to the community 
while providing education on kidney health. 

 
This fundraiser will take place on Sunday, September 25th 2022. We are anticipating between 300 to 500 participants. We 
are reaching out for sponsors to partner with us. Your support will allow us to provide educational programs, as well as 
programs that will assist those with Chronic Kidney Disease.  
 
We are asking that you consider sponsoring one of the following levels. Each level provides you with a unique opportunity: 
Gold-$5,000 

60 Minute presentation on Kidney Talk 
Spot on the NMKF YouTube Channel 
Company logo on T-shirt 
Company logo on fundraiser flier 
Company logo on NMKF website 
Table at event 

Silver-$2,500 
Banner 
Company logo on T-shirt 
Company logo on fundraiser flier 
Table at event (Must provide own table and chairs) 

Copper-$500 
Banner (you provide) 
Company logo on fundraiser flier 
Table at the event (Must provide own table and chairs) 

 
If you want to join in support of this fundraiser, we will need your written confirmation no later than September 1, 2022, 
by email to info@nmkidney.org  or by mail to the address on the left. Once we receive your confirmation, we will send 
you the required W9 form.  You can submit it online at:  or by check to the New Mexico Kidney Foundation (with “Peddle 
for a Cause” in the memo) at the address to the left. The New Mexico Kidney Foundation is a 501(c)3 public charity and 
all contributions are tax-deductible.  
 
Please contact us if there is anything else you require.  We look forward to the opportunity to partner with you and thank 
you in advance for your support!  
With appreciation, 

 
Fidel Barrantes 

Board President 


